Comments on the new NSPS rules:
1.  These new regulations provide very little detail, and contain vague generalizations that will allow supervisors to impose adverse actions on employees with contrived justification.     Pay increases/bonuses will be given only to favored employees and will be very rare for most other employees.
2.  More particularly, compensation for NSPS employees will be controlled by the vague system and the whim of the supervisor.   This establishes a “Good old boy” type department, where only those employees who play golf with the supervisor, eat lunch with the supervisor, whose family socializes with the supervisor’s family, who graduated from the same college, etc., will be rewarded with pay increases, and, perhaps a bonus.   Other, hard working employees, will see no pay increases or bonus, and may, in fact, receive pay decreases.    Since the supervisor plays golf, etc, with his boss, he will be immune to criticism from his boss, and this “Good old boy” arrangement will allow the supervisor to impose his own criteria as to the age, political or religious persuasion, physical condition (tall, short, fat, skinny, handicapped, male, female, etc.) of anyone who works for him.   For example, over time, we will begin to see supervisors who reward/retain only those employees having the attributes he personally wants to see, not based upon ability, but based upon the personal preferences of the supervisor.    While the supervisor may still be able to get the mission accomplished, this does not create a healthy, productive situation in any department, is a dis-incentive for employees, and will cause disenchantment, lack of enthusiasm, and turnover.  Employees who do not fit the supervisor's criteria, even though they have considerable corporate knowledge, will be motivated to leave, only to be replaced by someone who (while he fits the supervisor's personal criteria) must learn the system and to undergo extensive training.  This is not a desirable situation when taxpayer money pays the wages.
3.   Allowing supervisors to set the pay for employees allows personalities to become involved in the process and is not fair to the employees.   The NSPS rules should be changed to prevent any employee rated "acceptable" or above from having his pay decreased.    The idea of a supervisor giving an "Extraordinary Pay Increase (EPI), sounds great, however, whatever amount of EPI that is awarded comes out of the total amount of funds available for everyone's pay increases, decreasing the amount available to everyone else in that pay pool.    In addition, supervisors will tend to pay new college graduates more than experience college graduates already on the staff, causing discontent. 
4.  The idea of a list of "Mandatory Removal Offenses" is not acceptable.    Everyone should have the right to be represented in such action, and proof of the offense should be established beyond a shadow of a doubt before someone is removed from his job.
